

STATE OF CONNECTICUT







June 18, 2024

Instructor Stape

USCCA Basic Handgun 100 Freedom Way West Bend, WI 53095

Dear Instructor Stape,

The Connecticut State Police Training Academy has conducted a review of your "Basic Handgun Safety Course" lesson plan you submitted to the Special Licensing and Firearms Unit for approval.

The lesson plan you provided currently meets the minimum requirements set forth by the Department of Emergency Services and Public Protection as referenced in Connecticut General Statute §29-28(b). Future reviews may be required in the event that there are changes in State Statute or training requirements. This letter provides you the authorization to provide training in firearms safety and use to persons seeking pistol permit status in the State of Connecticut.

Should you require any further assistance please contact me by e-mail at the Training Academy using Anthony.Cristy@ct.gov. The Staff that reviews training curriculum or I will answer any questions promptly.

Regards,

Lt. Anthony Cristy, #034

C+ 5 #034

Commanding Officer

Connecticut State Police Training Academy